
From: Halligan, Julie 
Sent: 7/9/2012 5:11:42 PM 
To: Cherry, Brian K (/0=PG&E/0U=C0RP0RATE/CN=RECIPIENTS/CN=BKC7) 
Cc: 
Bee: 
Subject: Automatic reply: FPacific Gas and Electric Company News Release: STATE-OF-

THE-ART TECHNOLOGY GIVES DETAILED LOOK INSIDE NATURAL GAS 
PIPELINES TO CONFIRM SAFE OPERATIONS 

I am out of the office, returning on May 3rd. I will be checking email periodically. If you need 
immediate assistance, please contact Irma Ramos at 703-1736. 
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